
From: [REDACTED] >
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2012 11:00 AM
To: Jeffrey Epstein
Cc: [REDACTED] Lesley Groff
Subject: Fwd: [REDACTED] - St Barths

Please let me know if the dates 30 th-11th are fine so that we can go ahead and try to get the Tradewinds flight directly with them as I mentioned below.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

[REDACTED] >
Date: December 16, 2012, 11:18:57 PM G=T+01:00
To: Jeffrey Epstein <jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> >
Cc: [REDACTED], Lesley Groff <[REDACTED]>
Subject: [REDACTED] - St Barths
<mailto:[REDACTED]>

Amex has now told me they can only get the connecting flight for [REDACTED] to St Barths (the leg on TradeWinds from San Juan to St Barths) either on the 20th of December or January 8th. They have no availability between these dates!!

When I go on to the Tradewinds website it does give me tickets for dates other than Amex has specified. eg for the 30th December. I do not want to purchase it online until we have a definite hotel booking as the Tradewinds flights are not refundable. The ticket is \$1140. They do have a policy that you can put a ticket on hold for 48 hours but you would have to call them directly for this. I am not getting a response at the moment when I try to call.

Isle de France Hotel can waitlist [REDACTED] and Lesondines Hotel has availability from the 30th until 11th.

I have cc'd Lesley as I might be moving around tomorrow. I think maybe the best is to see if we can get the flight on the 30th directly through Tradewinds tomorrow and take the hotel reservation at LeSondines from the 30th until the 11th

=